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15th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome to the new academic year! On the following page, you will find all the subjects 
that Year 3 and 4 will be covering this term. As part of our Wider curriculum, we will be 
studying The Romans. To enrich the children’s learning, we will be an educational visit. 
More details about this will follow at a later date.  
 
PE 
Please ensure that your child’s PE kit is kept in school at all times. 
PE lessons will be on the following days: 
Dove class: Tuesday and Friday 
Woodpecker class: Tuesday and Friday 
Kingfisher class: Tuesday and Thursday 
 
Reading at Home 
We encourage children to read at home with an adult four times per week, or more if 
preferred! Please note down when this takes place in children’s reading diaries as this helps 
us in school to monitor children’s progress in reading. Children can change their reading 
books within their level as often as is necessary. We will collect reading diaries in once a 
fortnight on a Friday – starting on 12th September - to monitor children’s progress. 
 
Maths 
Please complete your weekly Doodle Maths homework and encourage your child to Doodle 
daily. Please also continue to practise times table and division facts. You could use Times 
Table Rock Stars.  
 
Homework 
Please find below some suggested optional activities to further enrich your child’s learning 
relating to our Autumn learning: 
 Fact file about The Romans 
 Go on a nature walk and create a poster about different living things you find 
 Create your own mosaic 
 Design a uniform for a Roman soldier 
 Find out about the Romans in our local area 

 
Kind regards,  
The Year 3&4 Team



 


